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Date: 22

nd
 June 2016 

 
 

Dear Parents,  

Year 6 leavers assembly and buffet 

We would like to invite you to our Leaver’s Celebration on Friday 21st July 2017 at 11:00am 

in the school hall. This is a significant day in the lives of the Year 6 children, as they leave 

Primary school and embark on their move to Secondary school.  

The celebrations will begin with an assembly and the presentation of a small leaving gift to 

each child. This assembly is open to all who wish to attend.  

 

At approximately 12:00pm there will be a buffet lunch for year 6 pupils, Year 6 parents, staff 

and governors. The buffet is our way of saying thank you for all the support you and your 

child have given to the school over the years. Admission to the buffet will be strictly by 

invitation only so please ensure you bring your admission ticket. There are 2 tickets assigned 

to each child.  

Once lunch is over you are welcome to take your child home with you.  

Please indicate on the slip below if you will be joining us after the assembly for lunch and 

return by Tuesday 4th July 2017 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the celebrations.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs B. Caisley 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of child: _______________________________________________ 

I/we will be attending the Year 6 leavers buffet on Friday 21st July 2017 

We would / would not like admission tickets for the leavers buffet.   

Signed: _____________________________________  


